
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-143 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Temagami North Ditches 

Agenda Date: September 5, 2019 

Attachments: Second phase estimate 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-143; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council approves the estimate for the second phase of ditch remediation in 
Temagami North from Pedersen Construction in the amount of $89,400 plus HST. 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 

Council has previously accepted a quote from Pedersen Construction to alter the ‘rock-lined’ ditches in 
Temagami North.  At that time, Council directed Staff to obtain a quote from Pedersen Construction to 
have the same procedure completed on deep ditches along Spruce Drive which were not lined with the 
sharp rock.  The estimate to complete this work is $89,400.   
 
If approved, this would bring the total project to $256,000.  Funding this project will be part of the 2020 
budget deliberations. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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